
 
 

 
 
 

Information about Waiver of School Board Policy 25-2.2 for  
Middle Schools and High Schools for the 2017-18 School Year 

  
To address overcrowding and provide an interim solution to balance over capacity, the School 
Board approved a waiver of Policy 25-2.2 for the 2017-18 School Year.  The waiver provides a 
short-term solution to manage increased enrollment during the 2017-18 school year and will be 
reevaluated annually.   
 
During 2017-18, voluntary transfers into Kenmore Middle School and Thomas Jefferson Middle 
School will be allowed, provided that the utilization for each school does not exceed 120% over 
the next three years. Transportation will be provided. 
 
During 2017-18, high school students can voluntarily transfer into any of the three comprehensive 
high schools, provided that the utilization for each school does not exceed 120% over the next four 
years. Transportation will be provided. 
 
Additional Information on this waiver can be found at:  
http://www.boarddocs.com/vsba/arlington/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=AE9LTM568FC9 
 


